
On Thursday 24 November, two of our School Council 
members had the honour of switching on the Stockton 

Sparkles Christmas lights. 

Tia and Harrison (pictured above) both stated that the 
experience was ôlife-changingõ and that they were  

extremely grateful to everyone who made it happen.  

The lucky pair, along with the rest of Christ the Kingõs 
thriving school council have managed to raise over 
£4000 for various charities and have held a regular spot 

at the Christmas Market since it first began.  

 

Left: the School Council at this yearõs  

Christmas Sparkles Market  

 

Christ the King RC Primary School  

NEWSLETTER 

LǎǎǳŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊΥ нт CHRIST BE OUR LIGHT AND OUR GUIDE !ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ нлмс 

JULY 
1ST PRIZE:  
J. LAYTON 
 
2ND PRIZE:  
M. NICHOLSON 
 
3RD PRIZE:  
B. HOPE 

 
 
£75 
 
 
£50 
 
 
£25 

AUGUST 
1ST PRIZE:  
J. WILSON 
 
2ND PRIZE:  
C. BROWN 
 
3RD PRIZE:  
M. METCALFE 

 
 
£75 
 
 
£50 
 
 
£25 

SEPTEMBER 
1ST PRIZE:  
B. WARD 
 
2ND PRIZE:  
S.N. MONAGHAN 
 
3RD PRIZE:  
J. GERRARD 

 
 
£75 
 
 
£50 
 
 
£25 

OUR 200 CLUB  

WINNERS:  



FOUNDATION STAGE 

REMEMBER THE FALLEN 
 

To mark Remembrance Day, the  

children in FS1 came to school 

dressed as evacueeõs. 

Isaac (pictured left), truly captured 

the feelings / emotions of what  

being an evacuee meant. 

The children also made beautiful 

ôPoppy Fieldsõ as a way to remember 

the Fallen.  

By Mrs Rowe 

For those who donõt know me, my name is Mr Frank and I 
have been coerced into writing a few words about myself by 

Mrs Kennedy.  

After realising working in an office was not for me, I trained 
to be a teacher (the best decision I have ever made!) so 
here I am now - teaching at Christ the King (in year 4) as a 

newly qualified teacher.  

My teaching highlight in year 4 so far has to be showing my 
class how you can make it rain in the classroom. This is 
probably because I love a good science experiment 

(especially one that actually works).  

Next term, I am really looking forward to making Roman 

shields with the children because not only will they learn a 

lot but it will also be great fun!  

MEET MR FRANK... 

The World War 1 and 2 theme continued this half term when Year 3 were evacuated to Preston Park. 
They were able to explore the old Victorian streets, see real artefacts and even bought some rationed 
sweets from the 1940s sweet shop! They also took part in a workshop where they got to look in an 
evacuee's suitcase, write postcards home and even crammed themselves into a real Morrison shelter 
(see above).  Fun was had by all; a lovely way to learn about World War Two whilst being dressed as 
evacuees themselves.  


